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“Exhibit A” 
The proposed services are shown on Map A. 

 
MAP A.  Proposed Service 

 
 
While there may be some slight adjustments to the routes – particularly to the Route 973/974 and 
971/972 combinations and Route 89 – the routes will operate substantially in the proposed form. 

• ROUTE 89 – Route 89 will continue to connect the Sorrento Valley Coaster Station with 
University Towne Center, where passengers can connect to eight other MTS routes.  
Some alignment adjustments may be made to make the service more effective.   

• ROUTE 971/972 – Current Routes 971 and 972 will be combined into one route serving 
Lusk Blvd., Morehouse Drive, Barnes Canyon Road, Pacific Center Court, and Pacific 
Center Blvd.  All current stops will still be served.  Some adjustments to the schedule will 
have to be made to this route to ensure adequate meet times with Coaster trains. 

• ROUTE 973/974 – Current Routes 973 and 974 will be combined into one route serving 
Oberlin Road, Nancy Ridge Drive, and Carroll Park Drive in a clockwise direction.  
Some adjustments will have to be made to this route to ensure adequate meet times with 
Coaster trains. 

• ROUTE 978 – Route 978 will continue to serve the businesses off of North Torrey Pines 
Road, north of Genesee Avenue. 

 
The routes would operate in vastly the same manner that they do now – they would be scheduled 
around the Coaster southbound arrival times in the morning and Coaster northbound departure 
times in the afternoon.  SVCC routes would operate with the following spans: 
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WACOG monthly prices are highly correlated with monthly prices at the SoCal border.  Gas 
purchasers with large loads, such as SDG&E, typically buy gas on a monthly basis.  As we 
would expect, WACOG prices are more highly correlated to the first of month index than to the 
monthly average of daily index prices.  There are several publications that publish a price index 
which represents the mean price of all of the reported transactions for the following month that 
take place during the last week of trading prior to the delivery month.  This index, which is 
referred to as the SoCal Border First of Month Index (“SoCal FOM Index”), is widely used to 
hedge gas prices at the Southern California border. 
 
Although the average annual difference between WACOG and the SoCal FOM Index is 
relatively small, there can be discrepancies of as much as $ 0.99/MMBtu in any given month.  
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